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17th April 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Carers 
 
NEU - Industrial Action days  
 

I am writing to you to confirm arrangements for the further proposed strike days. They are to be held on Thursday, 
27th April and Tuesday, 2nd May in order for you to make appropriate arrangements. To confirm, the National 
Education Union (NEU) has announced both National and Regional dates for industrial action. 
 

From the information that we have received and our internal risk assessment, it will not be possible to safely open 
the school to all students, due to the numbers of staff that will be potentially absent. We will be partially open for 
Year 11, 12 and Year 13 students only. The school will be closed to all other students. 
 

All Year 11, 12 and 13 students are expected in as usual. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms K Smyth 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


